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Current StatusPROJECT OVERVIEW

The Atlanta St/Oxbo Road Intersection realigned Oxbo Road and Oxbo Drive to 
eliminate the staggered intersection at SR 9/SR 120/Atlanta Street and converted Oxbo 
Drive to a two-way street between Mimosa Boulevard and Atlanta Street (SR 9/120). 

Turning lanes on both Hwy 9/Atlanta Street and Oxbo Road were added, as well as the 
addition of a new traffic signal at the intersection. Elm Street was also extended from 
its existing terminus at Maple Street to the intersection of Oxbo Road and Pleasant Hill 
Street.  The project also extended Oxbo Road west to connect to Mimosa Blvd for 
better access to SR 120/Marietta Hwy and the Magnolia Street / Pine Grove Road 
corridors.

The project was determined to be substantially complete and was open to traffic 

on June 30, 2023.  The project’s final inspection and any remaining construction are to 
be completed before Autumn of 2023.

Total Project Cost:              $18.4m
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